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Welcome to this charming detached
bungalow located in the highly sought-
after area Two Mile Ash. This property
boasts two reception rooms, three
bedrooms, and two bathrooms, providing
ample space for comfortable living.

One of the standout features of this
bungalow is the private rear garden,
perfect for relaxing or entertaining guests.
With parking available for up to four
vehicles, including a driveway with space
for three cars, parking will never be an
issue for you or your visitors.

Whether you're looking to enjoy the
tranquillity of the private garden or the
convenience of multiple parking spaces,
this property offers a wonderful
opportunity to create a cosy and
welcoming home in a desirable location.
Don't miss out on the chance to make this
lovely bungalow your own in the heart of
Milton Keynes.

• Detached Bungalow

• Double Garage

• En Suite to Master Bedroom

• Two Driveways

• Highly Sought After Location

• Private Rear Garden

LOCATION: TWO MILE ASH

ENTRANCE HALL

SITTING ROOM
15'8" x 11'8"

DINING ROOM
9'6" x 8'0"

CONSERVATORY
10'8" x 13'3"

KITCHEN/BREAKFAST ROOM
11'4" x 9'6"

BATHROOM
6'3" x 5'9"

MASTER BEDROOM
13'2" x 11'6"

EN SUITE

BEDROOM TWO
14'0" x 8'7"

BEDROOM THREE
10'11" x 8'9"

DOUBLE GARAGE

DRIVEWAY PARKING

REAR GARDEN

TENURE
Freehold
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